VIN: Resignation Letter of Mr. Ho Phi Hiep 
On 22/03/2018, VINATRANS announced the resignation letter of Mr. Ho Phi Hiep – Member of Board of Directors as follows: 

Contents:

Dear: - General Meeting of Shareholders of VINATRANS
· Board of Directors of VINATRANS

     My name is Ho Phi Hiep 
    Currently, I am member of Board of Directors of VINATRANS
     On 28/03/2018, Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of VINATRANS of 2015 approved electing me to hold the title member of Board of Directors in the term of 2015-2020

     Because of assigning works of institution, I may not continue holding this position. Therefore, I write this resignation letter and send General Meeting of Shareholders of VINATRANS to resign from the title member of Board of Directors from 29/03/2018.

      I please send the sincere thanks to shareholders, members of Board of Directors and Executive Board of the Company who believe and support me to complete tasks. 
